
CLEANLINESS DRIVE ON CAMPUS 

Volunteers and Programme Officers of the NSS PUC Unit carried out Cleanliness Drive in 

the college campus in the afternoon of 11th March 2022 (Friday). They collected plastics and 

non-biodegradable materials from different places in the campus. They concentrated on 

specific locations – areas near the volleyball court, the Orchid garden and the clearing near 

the garden. The volunteers collected several bags of wastes during this Cleanliness Drive. 

 



 

 


